PARENTS RIGHT-TO-KNOW
Notification Letter to Parents
 
September 1, 2021
 
Dear Parent:
In accordance with Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) and Texas Education Code §21.057 PARENTS RIGHT-TO-KNOW,  Denver City ISD is notifying every parent of a student in a Title I, Part A school that you have the right and may request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s classroom teacher. This information regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s classroom teachers including, at a minimum, the following:
1. Whether the student’s teacher has met state qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction;
2. Whether the student’s teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which state qualification or licensing criteria have been waived;
3. Whether the student’s teacher is teaching in a field of discipline of the certification of the teacher;
4. Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and if so, their qualifications
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact our district’s Title I, Part A contact:
Rick Martinez, (806) 592-5900. 
 
                                                                    	Sincerely,
 
 
                                                                    	Dr. Patrick Torres, Ed.D.
 

